
 

 

Date: 25 October 2024 
 
 

Re: CANCELLATION OF RFQ 054/2024 - THE APPOINTMENT OF A SERVICE PROVIDER 

FOR THE NEW INSTALLATION AND REMOVAL OF EXISTING ELECTRICAL POWER 

SKIRTING, REMOVE AND INSTALL WALL. 

 

Dear Bidders, 

 

Thank you for submitting a proposal for the above-mentioned tender. We regret to inform you 

that DBSA has taken a decision cancelled the abovementioned tender. 

 

The DBSA has uncovered the internal administrative error which might have an adverse 

impact on the tender process. Kindly note that the DBSA will be re-advertising the tender, 

thus you are requested to check the DBSA website for the re-advertised tender. The DBSA 

apologises for any inconvenience caused. Queries may be directed to Nompumelelo Khumalo 

(nompumelelok2@dbsa.org ) 

 

The Development Bank of Southern Africa (DBSA) appreciates your interest in this tender.  

We encourage you to continuously participate in future Tender invites that the Bank advertises 

on an ongoing basis. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

___________________________ 

Vusi Kunene 

Acting Head SCM_Lending 

Date:  ……………… 

 

Docusign Envelope ID: 65A7A491-C0D8-43C1-BF83-2333E5F999F5

25-10-2024

mailto:nompumelelok2@dbsa.org

		2024-10-25T00:42:45-0700
	Digitally verifiable PDF exported from www.docusign.com




